From: Gary Goodrow <<u>garyg@awana.org</u>>

To: Gary Goodrow < garyg@awana.org >

Date: March 5, 2024 5:58 PM EST

Subject: Spring update

\*Greetings Faithful Friends & Family!\*

\*THANK YOU\* for this opportunity to share our special \*Feb/Mar newsletter\* with you.

>> \*We are blessed to have you as partners with us as we serve the Lord!\*

\*>> Prayer & Praise: \*

\*1. \*\*Final stretch of the current Awana season - full schedule ahead!\*

\*2. Churches embracing the focus of Family Discipleship!\*

\*We are so blessed to have you as partners with us! \*

\*... 7

\*>> May God multiply new blessings for your faithfulness!\*

\*>> We appreciate you!\*

\*For His Glory,\*

\*Gary & Sharon\*

PS: From our calendar - \*if your T&T Clubs are interested\* in the \*Bible Quiz\* - please contact us ASAP.

Rev. Gary Goodrow Awana® Missionary Northeast USA Galatians 2:20